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Questions & Answers

1. From the perspective of a community based organization, if they are contracted with the Medi-Cal managed care plans, do the organizations have to "bill Medi-Cal" and is it the same thing as "billing" the Counties? – CRDP Community Member 
A community-based organization that is contracted with a Medi-Cal managed care plan as a provider must bill for Medi-Cal. Each Medi-Cal managed care plan is unique in its Medi-Cal billing and service procedures, however. A community-based organization that is contracted with Medi-Cal managed care plan as a provider must learn the unique billing and service procedures of that plan. 
(Answered by Carolina Valle)
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